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TO:  Board of Trustees 
 
FROM: Dr. Lilia G. Nanez, Associate Superintendent of C & I 
 
SUBJECT: DISCUSSION OF AND REQUEST FOR APPROVAL OF CONTRACT 

BETWEEN ECTOR COUNTY ISD AND THE COLLEGE BOARD 
 
DATE: July 16, 2019         
___________________________________________________________________ 
 
Discussion and request for approval of contract between Ector County ISD and College 
Board for exams, products, licenses and services beginning July 1, 2019.  The contract 
will expire June 30, 2020.   
 
The cost of products and services is $68,000 and will be paid out of 199-31-6399-50-
881.    
 
 
 ******************** 
 
 
 
Administrative Recommendation: 
 
Approval of the contract between Ector County ISD and College Board 2019-2020. 
 


